
No. 4-1/2013-IR/01 
Department of Telecommunications 

513-514, Sanchar Bhawan, 20-Ashoka Road, 
New Delhi -110001. 

'i 
I• 

Dated: May 20, 2013 

Kindly find enclosed the copy of letter No. BOT/RO ASP/ 2013-005 dated 05 May, 
2013 received from ITU, Bangkok, Thailand regarding NBTC -ITU Asia-Pacific Centres of 
Excellences Training Workshop on "Mobile Security" from 25-28 June, 2013 at Bangkok, Thailand 
on government expenditure. 

It is requested that the names of the suitable candidates meeting Selection Criteria 
specified by ITU along with the complete bio-data and foreign tour profile as shown below, may 
please be sent to this office in room No. 513-514, Sanchar Bhawan New Delhi, by 301

h May, 
2013. 

Specimen of Bio data 
1. Name, Staff No. and Designation 
2. Date of Birth ( Be under 45 years of age) 

3. Qualification 
4. Year of Recruitment 
5. Present job &duties 
6. Study Group Number if any 
7. Details of Contact including Mobile No. 
8. Status of Annual property return of the previous year i.e. 2012 within time 

petails of Foreign training/visits during last three years 
1. Name of trai!'.ng course/visit 
2. Period of visit (from-to) 
3. Name of country visited 
4. Date of submission of tour report 

(Encl: as above) 
(D.K.Jain) 

A.D.G. (IR-1) 
Tel. No. 23036080 

Copy to:­
1. Member (S), Member (F), Member (T), Telecom Commission/Administrator, USOF for 

information please 
2. Director (HRD), BSNL, Bharat Sanchar Bhawan, Janpath Road ND tFAX 23734072 

13. Director (HR), MTNL Corporate Office Jeevan Bharati Tower, 12 floor, 124 Cannaught 
Circus, New Delhi-110001. FAX 23314243 

(BSNL/MTNL being Sector member of ITU/APT, may consider nominations directly on their own expenditure) 


4. All Advisors of Telecom Commission. 
5. All Sr. DDGs I DDGs in DOT/Joint Administrator (Tech)/ Wireless Advisor, DOT/Sr.DOG 

TEC New Delhi. 
6. Director (IR-1), Director (IR-11), DOT 
7. Director (IT), DOT is requested for hosting on DOT Website 
8. Notice Board/ office Copy 
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Ref, 	 BOT/RO ASP/2013-005 5 May2013 

ITU Members and Sector Members 
in the Asia-Pacific Region 

Subject: 	 NBTC-ITU Asia-Pacific Centres of Excellences Training on "Mobile Security'', 25 - 28 June 2013, 
Bangkok, Thailand 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

l am pleased to invite your organization to participate in the NBTC-rru Training on "Mobile Security", 

organized jointly by the International Telecommunication Union, National Broadcastir)g and 


~( Telecommunications Commission (Thailand) and IMPACT, from 25 to 28 June 2013 in Bangkok, Thailand, 

,< under the framework of iru Asia-Pacific Centre of Excellences.

(11"
~\ c..1..1}his tr~iping has been developed as a part of the Cybersecurity program within the framework of the ITUSf . Ce~~.6f Excellences for the Asia-Pacific Region and will take place at Eastin Grand Hotel Sathorn, Bangkok, 

(yThailand. It is addressed to staff from policy makers, regulators, corporate executives and managers, i.e. 
--lJ/middle-level managers, administrators and officials dealing with mobile security. The draft Agenda of the rl;,..;training is attached (Annex l) for your information. 

v<-u'°"')rhis training will be conducted in English. Interested participants are kindly requested to complete the 
0v registration online at http:ljwww.nbtcitu.org/2013/mobilesecuritv no later than 15th June 2013. Hotel 

reservation should be made directly with your chosen hotel using the hotel reservation form. For practical 
reasons, the number of participants for the training workshop will need to be limited to SO. Information 
concerning hotel reservation, visa request, as well as practical information are attached (Annex 2 & 3) and 
also available at the website http://www.itu.int/ITU-D/asp. Those participants requiring an entry visa to 
Thailand are requested to contact their local Embassy for information well in advance. 

There is no training fee for this course as it is supported by the National Broadcasting and Telecommunication 
Commission (NBTC). However, the participants should cover their own travel and accommodation expenses 
and arrangements. For further details regarding the training, please contact Mr. Ashish Narayan 
{ashish.naraya n@itu.int). 

I look forward to your active participation in the course. 

: ~·'!! 

Yours faithfully, 

Eun-Ju Kim, Ph.D. 
Regional Director 
ITU Regional Office for Asia and the Pacific 

Annexures: 1-3 
-

3 ,tt51):Jt?)Sj_~~ '" 	 . . 
International Telecommunication Union, 5 Fl. Thailand Post Training Center, 111 Chaengwattana Rd., Lak51, Bangkok 10210, Thailand 

Tel: +66 257 50 055 • Fax: +66 257 53 507 • E-mail: ltubangkok@ltu.int • www.itu.int/itu-d 
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